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Date: June 29, 2020
To: Calabasas Home Owner Associations
From.

Maureen Tamuri, AlA, AICP
Community Development Director

Ref City of Calabasas Executive Order #10
Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
Revised Order dated 6/18/2020

This weekend, the Los Angeles County Sherriff was called by neighbors due to a large gathering (party) which
occurred in a private home within a gated community. The concern from neighbors was that such events
were dangerous, and not permitted under Los Angeles County Department of Public Health orders.

The neighbors are correct to be concerned.

The Los Angeles County Order of June 18™, 2020 which the City has posted to its website (see below),
continues to ban all “events and gatherings” under section 7. (i), and further requires the public to reduce
transmission exposure through the use of facemasks, social distancing and frequent hand washing when
interacting with anyone outside of a household.

Staff is monitoring Covid-19 cases within the City on a daily basis, and notes that unfortunately, cases
continue to rise, and vigilance is still required to reverse this disturbing trend. As such, we ask for your
assistance in informing your community of the law in place to protect everyone’s safety.

I hope the above is of assistance to you all. Thanks again for your efforts to keep Calabasas safe.

Maureen Tamuri AlA, AICP
Community Development Director
City of Calabasas

Link:  Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Order 6 18 2020
https://www.cityofcalabasas.com/home/showdocument?id=16007
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